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On January 14, 2008, the Commission issued an emergency order granting, in part, the petition for relief filed by the PA Taxi and Paratransit Association.  
Since that time, the Commission received additional comments from industry representatives and the legislature regarding issues of notice and an equitable allocation of the Commission’s costs of regulating the transportation industry.  

In an effort to provide more time to consider these important issues, the Commission has delayed a decision on ratification of the emergency order until its next public meeting (scheduled for February 14, 2008).  
However, given the presently pending due date for payment of assessments on passenger carriers and railroads, as well as the percent increase from last year, the Commission has extended the due date for payment of passenger carrier and railroad assessments to March 17, 2008.

